
SANTA CRUZ YACHT CLUB 

NOTICE OF RACE 

FALL ONE DESIGN 2021 

AMENDMENT #1 

244 4th Avenue, Santa Cruz, CA 95062 

 

THE FALL ONE DESIGN REGATTA HAS BEEN POSTPONED.  

ENTRIES HAVE BEEN DELETED AND FEES WILL BE REFUNDED. YOU 

WILL BE NOTIFIED ONCE THE FEES HAVE BEEN ADJUSTED TO REFLECT 

A TWO MONTH REGATTA AND BOATS WILL HAVE TO  REREGISTER. 

 

 


